
CHERWELL DISTRICT COUNCIL

Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure)(England)Order 2010
Notice under Article 13(4) or (5) of Application for Planning Permission accompanied by an Environmental Statement

Proposed development at Land at Whitelands Farm South West of Bicester Adjoining Oxford Road and Middleton Stoney Road Bicester
I give notice that Countryside Properties (Bicester) Ltd has applied to Cherwell District Council on 25 March 2013 for outline planning permission for construction of up to an additional 100 dwellings above those permitted under 06/00967/OUT. An environmental statement has been submitted on 02 April 2013.

The proposal constitutes “major” development and affects a Public Right of Way
Members of the public may inspect copies of:

· the application

· the plans

· the environmental statement

· and other documents submitted with the application

at Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury, Oxfordshire, OX15 4AA between the hours of 8.45am – 5.15pm on Monday to Friday inclusive during the period of 28 days beginning with the date of this notice.  Details of the application are also available to view through the Council’s website via the Online Planning Service at http://cherweb.cherwell-dc.gov.uk/publicaccess/defauly.aspx
Copies of the application and Environmental Statement have also been sent to the BicesterTown Council as well as the Clerks to Chesterton, Ambrosden Parish Council and Bicester Town Council.

Members of the public may obtain copies of the Environmental Statement on CD from Terence O’Rourke Ltd Everdene House Deansleigh Road Bournemouth BH7 7DU. Telephone No. 01202 421142.
Anyone who wishes to make representations about this application should write to the Head of Public Protection and Development Management at Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury, Oxfordshire , OX15 4AA by 23 May 2013.    Please quote Application Number  13/00433/OUT on all correspondence.
Dated 25 April 2013                                       

Sue  Smith, Chief Executive
Cherwell District Council







